TAMPA ELLECTRIC

October 7, 2008

Ms. Trina L. Vielhauer
Chief, Bureau of Air Regulation

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

111 South Magnolia Drive, Suite 4
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Re:

Tampa Electric Company (TEC)
H.L. Culbreath Bayside Power Station

Peaking Units Construction Notification

DEP File No. 0570040-024-AC

Dear Ms. Vielhauer:

RECEIVED

GCT 08 2008

BUREAL OF Am RECLH ATION

Via FedEx
Airbill No. 7919 6573 2331

Pursuant to 40 CFR Part 60.7(a)(1)., a notification of the date of construction shall be
postmarked no later than 30 days after such date. TEC is hereby notifying that construction
began on September 30, 2008.

If you have any concemns or questions feel free to contact me at (813) 228-1282.

Sincerely,

Byron T. Burrows, P.E.
Manager - Air Programs
Environmental, Health & Safety

EHS/TIK/LAP394

CcC:

Mr. Bruce Mitchell-FDEP
Ms. Mara Nasca-FDEP SW District
Mr. Sterlin Woodard - EPCHC

TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY
P. O. BOX 111 TAMPA, FL 33601-0111

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY COMPANY
TAMPAELECTRIC.COM

(813) 228-4111

CUSTOMER SERVICE:

HILLSBORDUGH COUNTY (813) 223-0800
POLK COUNTY (863) 299-0800

ALL OTHER CDOUNTIES 1 (888B) 223-0800



